
Refund of registration fee is possible up to one week prior to the workshop, less $35 handling. 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Music Assessment Institute 
 

Learn-think-collaborate in this two-day institute! Assessment is gathering evidence of 
achievement both to help students learn more, and to document what they have already 
achieved. Learn more about performance and other assessments in the music room. With 
assessments and samples of student work, we’ll also Think about what to do with the data! 
Collaborate like a PLC with your team or others who teach the same grades/classes to revise 
assessments and dig deep into the data that’s available in our music classrooms. All of this 
with differentiated and music-experienced support so you leave with practical tools and ideas. 
 

 

Tuesday, June 13, 2017 
   8:00 am Institute check-in with breakfast treats 
   8:30     Work begins: Quality Performance Assessments and  
   Assessment Practices 
 11:45-12:45 Lunch on your own 
 12:45  Quality Assessments of musical knowledge 
   5:00 pm Work concludes for the day 

 

 
Wednesday, June 14, 2017 

   7:30 am (Optional) Early bird start with breakfast treats 
   8:30     Workshop begins for all: Analyzing student data 
   Case Study 1 – Pre-/Post-Assessments 
   Case Study 2 – Disaggregating Data 
 11:45-12:45 Lunch on your own 
 12:45  Case Study 3 – The Power of Item Analysis 
   Case Study 4 – Performance Assessment with Rubrics 
   3:00  Collaborative work time 
   5:00 pm  Institute concludes 

 
 

Holiday Inn Eau Claire South 
4751 Owen Ayres Court, Eau Claire, WI 54701 

715-830-9889 (hotel phone) 
 

$245 registration fee includes materials and morning/afternoon snacks 
 
 

One graduate-level professional development credit is available from University of North Dakota 
(letter grade) for successful completion of the Music Assessment Institute. The additional cost for 
the credit is $50, payable to the University of North Dakota. All work required for credit will be 
completed during the institute. More information is available by contacting 
wbarden@seguecp.com.  

 
 

 


